# DAILY BULLETIN

Williamsville Junior High "Home of the Bee Bees" February 28, 2013

#### **Lunch News**

**Thursday:** Pasta with Meat Sauce **Friday:** Cheeseburger Macaroni

#### **Miscellaneous**

8<sup>th</sup> Graders: If you need to make an appointment with the counselor regarding your course selections for next year, sign up on the clipboard in the office. Appointments will take place today.

**ISAT Electronic Devices Policy:** Students will not be allowed to use a Kindle, Nook, or any type of e-reader during ISAT testing. **Cell phones and all electronics also should be powered off and kept in lockers during testing.** Students will be allowed to read a <u>paperback/hardback</u> book once they complete a test; please be prepared and check out a book of your choosing for next week.

Course Registration for Next School Year for current 6<sup>th</sup> and 7<sup>th</sup> graders: Mrs. Damery will visit all 6<sup>th</sup> and 7<sup>th</sup> graders with course selection information the week of March 18-22. These course selection materials will be accepted in the junior high office and should be completed by March 27.

**Preorder Your Yearbook in February!!!:** <u>Today</u> is the last day to preorder your yearbook. Yearbooks will be sold on the last day of school for \$25.00.

#### **Fine Arts News**

#### Mrs. Cole's Announcements:

- ~Chorus students that are interested in a \$250 scholarship to attend a music camp of their choice this summer must have all required paperwork in by this Friday. This includes the recommendation letter. Please see Mrs. Cole if you need another information packet.
- ~Boppin' Bee Bees are reminded that they are performing for the 5th grade meeting tonight at 6:00 PM. Please be in the chorus room dressed and ready by 5:45. You may leave right after the performance.

## **Sports News**

**Junior High Volleyball Regional:** The 7<sup>th</sup> grade girls defeated Riverton last night in two games. The girls will face Pleasant Plains in the championship game tonight.

Bus time is 4:30 p.m. Girls should be here at 3:45 for serving! Go Bee Bees!!!

**Track:** Fun Runs today after school. Please be ready at 3:25 to run outside. Meet at the steps in front of the cafeteria. Remember that a current physical needs to be on file with the office.

### **HAVE A GREAT DAY!!**



Go 7th Grade Bee Bees!!!

8th grade Parents! Our 8th graders will be graduating soon and we have started planning for the reception for the kids following the ceremony on May 24, 2013. We would love to have everyone and anyone contribute time and ideas. Please join us at the next organizational meeting on Sunday March 10, 2013 at the Sherman United Methodist Church at 4 pm in room 205. We would love to see you all there! Any questions? Please call: Vicki Karras 652-1184, Lynda Musselman 741-4828, or Lori Sorenson 415-3639.